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DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE
WASHINGTON HEADQUARTERS SERVICES

1155 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1155

DEC 1 5 2016
John Greenewald, Jr.

S
I
Subject: OSD MDR Case 16-M-2596
Dear Mr. Greenewald:
We have reviewed the enclosed document and have declassified it in full. If you have
any questions please contact Mr. John D. Smith by email at

whs.mc-alex.esd.mbx.records-and-declassification@mail. mil.

Sincerely,

George R. Sturgis
Deputy Chief, WHS, Records, Privacy, and
Declassification Division, ESD

Enclosures:
1. MDR request
2. Document 1















































































































































